From: John Wood [mailto:woodjh2012@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:05 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Opposed to another gas station

To Mr.MacEwen

I am writing this letter to you in opposition of Mr. Murphy trying to put another gas station in our community
of Borden Carleton. I have lived here for over 25 years I never felt the need for another gas station for a small
community, three is more than enough. We have a short tourist season in the summer and just like the rest of
PEI we make hay when the sunshines. We have a sufficient set up in our town now and out laying community
to provide the citizens with all the services we need in months where it isn’t is busy. We have a very long
history of having to deal with things coming to our community and no one listens to the voices of the people
that live in it and have to deal with the issues that follow, we’re the ones who deal with It daily, right now we
have tractor trailer issues and we’re dealing with citizen who have every right to complain, the idea of more
stress to the citizens by having trucks going all night when Mr. Murphy pulls his underhand tactics and tires to
turn it into a truck stop (to close to the citizen that live here) they have been complaining about the noise we
have now but now at least after 12 midnight there’s a small reduction in that noise. I feel Mr. Murph has
underhanded intentions and we do not need it in our town he can go down the road 20 miles do what he wants
but not this close to town and not shutting down local businesses for his own selfish greed. I implore Irac as a
representative body for citizens and what is right and what’s best for them to deny this application from Mr.
Murphy. No need, Not wanted, isnt Necessary for this community and the travelling public, we’re fine, we’re
handling our every day business just great.

Thank you John Wood
Borden Carleton Resident



